CAMPING POLICY FOR THURSDAY

We do not hire campground security on Thursday to keep our cost, and your entry fee, lower. We will be making
some adjustments to the Thursday camping policy and hope that we can continue with the honor system we have.

Camping move-in for spectators starts on Friday morning.

Vendors who camp should pre-register for their swap meet spaces. All pre-registered vendors will be allowed in.

Vendors who have pre-purchased their camping space: if you are setting up on Thursday, you may stay to camp on

Thursday. Any additional “helpers” coming in with you should be with you at the same time you
enter the gate. There should be parking passes for all vehicles.

Swap Meet entries purchased on Thursday will require that the vendor has parts to sell in his vehicle. Anyone coming
in without parts may be denied admission on Thursday.

Campers will be sent to Linder’s Lot for Friday opening if they are not with the vendor.

NO REFUNDS WILL BE GIVEN FOR A SWAP MEET ENTRY PURCHASED ON THURSDAY.



